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Dear Parents 
Welcome back to a new and exciting term at 
Bugle School.  We hope that you had a wonderful 
summer with your children and made the most of 
the sunshine, on the rare occasions it appeared.  
A very warm welcome to the new parents of our 
Reception Class.  We are extremely proud of how 
quickly the children have settled into school and 
already making progress.   
From time to time, there may be times when 
children watch films in school.  Some of the films 
are rated PG and suitable for general viewing.    
Please could you speak to the teacher of the 
class if you do not wish your child to watch PG 
rated films. 
Congratulations to Mrs Ferris, who is expecting 
her first child in December.  We wish her all the 
very best in the final few weeks of her pregnancy 
and that she continues to blossom and stay well.  
These are very special times and I know that Mrs 
and Mr Ferris cannot wait to welcome baby Ferris 
into the world.   
Data checking sheets are being sent home today.  
Please could you complete and return them along 
with any other relevant paperwork and return 
them within the next week?  It is essential that all 
the information we have is up to date.  Thank you 
in advance.  Please note that the newsletter is 
sent out weekly. This and other useful information 
can be found on our website at:  
www.bugle.eschools.co.uk  
You can also follow us on Twitter. 
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Headteacher 

Mobile Phones 
Please note that Bugle School 
has a mobile phone policy in 
place.  We request that parents 
do not use mobile phones in the 
school building or grounds.  

Should phone calls and/or texts need to be taken 
or made, use is restricted to those areas not 
accessed by children or outside the school 
grounds in order to avoid any unnecessary 
disturbance or disruption to others.  

 Mobile phones must never be used to take 
photographs of children in the school building 
or grounds. 

We very much appreciate our parents’ support 
in implementing this policy in order to keep 
your children/our pupils safe.  Thank you. 

 
Scholastic Book Club booklets are being sent 
home today.  Please could orders, along with 
payment be sent in by Thursday 21st September.  
Many thanks. 

Diary Dates:  
13/9/17 Y6 to Poltair 
13/10/17 NHS Flu Immunisation 
20/10/17 Inset Day - School Closed for 
 Children 
23/10/17 27/10/17 Half Term 
8/11/17 Theatre Company visiting 
10/11/17 Tempest Photography 
23/11/17 School Choir to Village Hall 
20/12/17 Last Day of Autumn Term  
 1.30 pm finish 
4/1/18 Spring Term Starts 
12/2/18-16/2/18 Half Term 
19/2/18 Inset Day - School Closed for 
 Children 
29/3/18 Last Day of Spring Term 
16/4/18 Summer Term Starts 
14/5/18-17/5/18 SATS Week 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term  
  1.30 pm finish 
23 & 24/7/18 Inset Day - School Closed for 
 Children 
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